
 

 

 

 

 

RE: BJA FY 24 Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant (JAG) Program Award # O-BJA-2024-

172239  

 

The City of Yuma does not have any pending applications for federally funded grants or cooperative agreements 

that (1) include requests for funding to support the same project being proposed in the application under the 

solicitation, and (2) would cover any identical cost items outlined in the budget submitted to OJP as part of the 

application under the solicitation.  

 

The City of Yuma does not have any applications for sub-awards of federal funds.  

Regards, 

 

John Simonton 

City Administrator 

 


